











Monday 6th October 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

On **Thursday 6th November** we will be having a parent meeting for Reading and Phonics. This will explain how we teach reading at Hartley Brook and how you can help at home.

This will be at 9am in the Key Stage 1 hall.

After the meeting there will be an opportunity for you to practise reading with your child and play reading games in their classroom.

If you can attend please let your child's teacher know.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Miss Kemp

C Kemp

Assistant Principal